
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Review Your Medications with a Local Pharmacist at The Birches at Newtown 

 

NEWTOWN, Pa., April 11, 2019– Do you have a prescription that you filled but can’t recall its 

purpose? Or an herbal supplement you’re not too sure about taking? Spring clean your medicine 

cabinet and bring them to The Birches at Newtown for review on Tuesday, May 21 from 10 a.m. 

to Noon. 

 

Dust the caps of those medicines you have been reluctant to take or discard and bring them to 

The Birches. The Pharmacy of Newtown will be on-site to review your prescriptions, vitamins 

and/or herbal supplements. Be sure to bring a complete list of medications so the pharmacist can 

also check for possible interactions. While you’re visiting, take a tour of our community and see 

why so many seniors are making The Birches their new home! 

 

This event is free and open to the public. RSVPs appreciated, please call 215-497-7400. 

 

The Birches, Newtown, PA offers Personal Care and Memory Care in a unique retirement 

community. Residences are available on an affordable month-to-month lease with no buy-in fees. 

Resident services include meals, housekeeping, medication management, social events and 

transportation. For more information about The Birches, please call 215-497-7400 or visit 

www.thebirchesatnewtown.com.  

 

### 

 

Contact: 

 

Julianne Hart 

Marketing Director 

The Birches, Newtown, PA 

70 Durham Road 

Newtown, PA 18940 

215-497-7400 

jhart@thebirchesatnewtown.com  
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